## Actions & Matters Arising From Last Meeting



## 27<sup>th</sup> March 2019

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
Carried	over actions:		
7.1	JS to take forward bike issue	JS	JS has contacted residential team and will follow up by email.
4.3	MH to speak to Open Road re: Drug Harm Reduction policy	МН	MH: The situation has changed a little and this action will be continued.
8.4	BM to check if Chelmsford babychange facilities are gendered or gender-neutral	ВМ	
4.1	Committeements: LD to compile a list of meetings and possible places for reps to attend.	LD	
7.1	KT to email RG re: NSS Faculty/Staff concerns	KT	
New ac	tions:		
5.1	Exec to support online promotion of gender definitions panel	EXEC	
4.5	To discuss faculty feedback (Ruskin Modules)	JS/MH	
7	To check with SD re: food costs for conference	МС	
8	Promotion of Group Chat	EXEC	
	To share voter reg drive info on Exec Page	RG	